
 

 

 

Lythys – Newsletter – 7
th

 December 2018 

This half term our Value is     

“Caring” 
 

Annwyl Rhieni,   
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events 

Friday, 7th December – Christmas Fayre 

Sunday, 9th December – Carol Service at Pisgah 

Tuesday 18th December-Christmas dinner day 

Christmas Term ends Friday 21st December 

Sunday, 23rd December – Carols under the Arch – Community 

Event with Noddfa Church 

Wednesday, 13th March – Y5 Creative Arts Evening – 4-6pm 

Friday, 28th June – Blenheim Bomber Walk 

Wednesday, 3rd July – Y6 – Rollover Day – 5-7pm 

 

 

There is no Good News Assembly next week due to the Christmas Concerts. 
 

 

Attendance 

There were no class winners for Foundation Phase this week as no class reached the 95%. Our KS2 

winners were Dosbarth 8 – Miss Grimas with 95,48%. Da Iawn everyone.  

 

Congratulations – Torfaen Play Christmas Card Competition 

We have had the amazing news that our very talented Alex in Year 4 has won the Torfaen Play 

Christmas Card Competition out of over 400 entries. What a fantastic achievement. We are very 

proud!  

 

Carol Service – Pisgah  

Please come along to the annual Carrol Service at Pisgah Chapel this Sunday, 9th December 2018 

starting at 11am. We hope to see you all there.  There will be both staff and pupil items to admire. 

 

Year 5/6 Christmas Concerts 

A big well done to all the pupils in Year 5/6 who took part in our production of Joseph & the 

Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat. It was a wonderful performance and you made of all us feel so 

proud.  
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Christmas Dinner in School 

Children will have their Festive Christmas Dinner in school on Tuesday, 18th December. Please 

bring a signed permission slip back into school. Please note, there is NO salad bar on the day of 

the Christmas Lunch. 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Christmas jumpers can be worn to school every Friday throughout December and for Christmas 

Dinner on Thursday, 18th December for a one off donation of £1.  Party clothes can be worn to 

school on Friday, 21st December 2018. 

 

Christmas Jumper Donations 

If you have any spare Christmas Jumpers from previous years we would be very grateful if you 

could donate them to school. Many thanks for your continuous support.  
 

Christmas Concerts 

Wednesday, 12th December – Nursery 10am morning pupils, 2pm afternoon pupils 

Thursday, 13th December– Year 2 – 10am 

Thursday, 13th December – Reception Classes – 1.30pm 

Friday, 14th December - Year 1 – 10am 

Monday, 17th December – Millennium Hall – Year 3 – 1.30pm 

Wednesday, 19th December - Millennium Hall – Year 4 – 1.30pm 

Concert Tickets will are on sale now through the designated cashless system online.  2 

Tickets only per child.  £2 per ticket. Please make sure no cash is brought into school. All 

tickets need to be bought online. Thank you.  

 

All children have received their Christmas play lines. Could they please practise at home 

ready for the concerts. Please can all costumes for those who have a part in the play be in 

school by Monday, 10th 

 December and be clearly labelled with their names? Thank you. 
 

Nursery Craft Session 

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and carers who came to the Nursery Craft Session, we 

had a lot of fun. It was great to see you all.  

 

Carrier Bags 

Could all children bring in a carrier bag into school in the last week to empty their trays and take 

home some of their work. Thank you.  

 

Community Carol Service 

Well done to all the children who attended a very successful carol service on Sunday at the 

Millennium Hall.  Your singing was again outstanding.  
 

Year 6 – Residential Trip to Liverpool 

May we please remind all parents/carers that £90 deposit for the Residential Trip to Liverpool 

needs to be paid by 14th December 2018. Please use your child’s designated cashless payment 

system online. Thank you. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs S E Roche  

Headteacher 


